October 6™ 2006

Jason Spadaro
Broughton Lumber
PO Box 266
Bingen, WA 98605

Mr. Spadaro,

The Klickitat County TAB (tourism advisory board), a board of residents appointed by
the county commissioners, would like to formally pledge our support for the Broughton
Landing project.

The positive economical impact on the towns of Bingen and White Salmon are most
compelling and are a perfect fit for scenic area’s goal of promoting tourism. The site
planned reviewed by members of the board shows that you are going to great lengths to
improve the scenic value of the gorge.
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Chair
Klickitat County TAB





